
 
 
Alianza Unidos World Action (AUWA) demands that local governments 
and gig companies establish support hubs for food delivery workers and 
ride-share drivers. 
 
Food delivery workers and ride-share drivers carry out their work in the streets, generally in 
uninterrupted shifts for many hours, without a fixed workspace, regardless of the weather 
conditions. Meanwhile, gig companies and their executives amass billions on the backs of 
these workers and continually refuse to abide by basic labor protections or make minimal 
investment to ensure their workers’ basic needs are met while on the job.  
 
Alianza Unidos World Action (AUWA) demands that local governments and gig companies 
establish Support Hubs in all the cities where their platform is operational. The goal is to 
have these Support Hubs located no more than one mile from each other - where food 
delivery workers and ride-share drivers can stop to rest, cool off, drink water, use the 
restroom, charge their cell phones, and have access to basic mechanical equipment for 
emergency vehicle repair services. 
 
To demonstrate the viability of our demand, on December 15th and 16th, AUWA will 
establish Support Hubs for food delivery workers and ride-share drivers in different parts of 
the world. 
 
These Support Hubs will include the following, and more: 

1. Restrooms  
2. Repair services for bicycles and vehicles  
3. Phone charging stations  
4. Hand sanitizer, masks, plexiglass partitions  
5. Refreshments (coffee, water, protein bars) 
6. Trainings  

a. First Aid and Know Your Rights 
b. Self Defense 

7. Wellness equipment (massage chairs) 
8. Materials that raise awareness of workers being persecuted for organizing and 

demand better worker conditions 
 
AUWA invites workers to join their closest Support Hub to strengthen our fight for our labor 
rights! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


